
Wow…….fantas�c picture!  I couldn’t be more proud of the Space Center Rotary Club for what we stand for!  I’m so glad we were able to help Polly,

Brandon, and their family! 

 

Thank you Darren for recommending Polly and her family!  Polly texted me to let me know “a huge weight has been li(ed off their shoulders”.  We will

con�nue to pray for Polly and her family as they have many challenges to deal with!

 

Job well done by EVERYBODY!!!!!

 

Steve

 

From: JGDJMD@aol.com [mailto:JGDJMD@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2015 7:14 PM
To: Steve Owens; srams@aol.com
Subject: Photos of Polly

 

Group photo of Act of Kindness attached

 

Jerrold
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